
 

 

Students planning a career in Veterinary Technology should possess at least a basic knowledge 

of the day-to-day practice of Veterinary medicine.  Therefore, students applying for the Crowder 

College Veterinary Technology Program must shadow a Veterinarian and RVT in clinical 

practice for a minimum of 40 clock hours prior to the program application deadline.  It is 

preferred that the Veterinarian supervising this shadowing experience write a recommendation or 

impression of the student as a candidate for the program, as well as attest to the fact the student 

completed the required hours of observation.  If not writing a recommendation letter, please sign 

below and sate that the student has in fact spent 40 hours observing the practice of Veterinary 

Medicine in a clinical setting. 

Thank you for your assistance 

 

Shawna Estep, RVT 

Crowder College Veterinary Technology Program Director 

 

 

NAME OF STUDENT:  _____________________________________________ 

Number of hours of observation completed by the student:  _________________ 

Signature of supervising Veterinarian:  _________________________________ 

Contact phone number for the Veterinarian:  ____________________________ 

Comments:_________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________ 


